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The Formentera Council's department of land reports the administration has awarded
Sovalgaray Marítima a permit to run a car park in the space they occupy in a building on the
western pavement of la Savina port.

  

It is the Council's hope that the business begins operations in la Savina before this summer.
Their opening has already been announced by Sovalgaray Marítima and the Balearic port
authority.
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